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REPORT TO MAYOR AND THE CITY COUNCIL 

 

 

FROM: Brian LeBrun, Deputy City Manager-Finance 

DATE: June 12, 2023 

SUBJECT: Opioid Receipt of $4,971.12 

 

Recommendation 

Accept this report and authorize the use of the $4,971.12 receipt of Opioid funds as a transfer to 

the Opioid reserve under the Diminimus gifts and donations authorization and retroactive to June 

30, 2023.   

Background  

On May 9, 2023, the City received a payment in the amount of $4,971.12 from the State of New 

Hampshire regarding the Opioid Litigation Settlement Fund Distribution Pursuant to RSA 126-

A:83, II.   

Discussion  

An Opioid Abatement Reserve Fund in conjunction with the Opioid Litigation Settlement was 

established by the City Council in July 2021 to set these funds aside for the City Council to best 

determine how and when to appropriate. Including the receipt of the $4,971.12, the City has now 

received a total of $218,998.20.   
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